
Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


From: Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, November 2, 2015 11:29 AM


To: JETER, JULIE D GS-12 USAF AFCEC AFCEC/CZTQ


Subject: Re: Additional Pacific INRMP data


Hi Julie,


This is great! I am reaching out to my coworkers in Hawaii for the INRMP on Bellows.  Thank you for your


help, and it was good to hear a familiar voice on the DoD/ESA call last week!


Jenny


Jennifer Schultz, Ph.D.


Endangered Species Division


Office of Protected Resources


NOAA Fisheries


U.S. Department of Commerce


301-427-8443


jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov


www.nmfs.noaa.gov


On Thu, Oct 29, 2015 at 11:46 AM, JETER, JULIE D GS-12 USAF AFCEC AFCEC/CZTQ <julie.jeter@us.af.mil>


wrote:


Jennifer,


I may have already provided this to you.  This is from Bill Grannis.  I believe his biologist, Joel Helm, has


provided your Pacific counterparts with INRMPs for the following AF properties:


- Bellows AFS (Oahu, Hawaii):  Has INRMP and actually had several nesting events this year.   The NRM


(Craig Gorsuch) and installation has made significant effort to improve habitat for nesting sea turtles.


- Wake Island:  Has INRMP: Joel Helm is the NRM as you know.


- Johnston Atoll (JA): No INRMP for JA as there is no AF mission (other than IRP monitoring) and intent for


quite some time has been to transfer to DOI.  USFWS goes out there regularly.  Joel Helm is the NRM and


is aware of this tasker (seen it multiple times).


Please let me know if I have inadvertently left out anything.  I may have already sent you this.  I am getting


more forgetful all the time, so please feel free to call or e-mail with any questions.  I am glad to help out.


v/r Julie


Julie Jeter


Wildlife Biologist


AFCEC/CZTQ


210 925-4249


DSN:  945-4249
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